
 

 

 
 

July 19, 2024 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

Board of Supervisors 

City Hall 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 

San Francisco, CA  94102-4689 

 

Subject:   Modification No. 3 to Contract No. 50276 with SP Plus Corporation  

 

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

 

Pursuant to Section 9.118 of the City Charter, I am forwarding to the Board of Supervisors the proposed 

Resolution approving the Modification No. 3 to Contract No. 50276 between SP Plus Corporation and the 

City and County of San Francisco, acting by and through its Airport Commission, to exercise the two 

years extension, commencing November 1, 2024 through October 31, 2026, and increasing contract 

amount by $21,264,800 for a new total amount not to exceed $41,364,800.  The Airport Commission has 

approved Modification No. 3 by adopting Resolution No. 24-0164 on July 16, 2024. 

 

The Airport’s Curbside Management Program is extending for a two-year term.   

 

The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

• Board of Supervisors Resolution; and 

• Approved Airport Commission Resolution No. 21-0153 and Memorandum to the Airport 

Commission recommending Resolution No. 21-0153; and 

• Approved Airport Commission Resolution No. 24-0164 and Memorandum to the Airport 

Commission recommending Resolution No. 24-0164; and 

• Form SFEC-126 for the Board of Supervisors and Mayor; and 

• Copy of original Agreement No. 50276, and 

• Copy of Modification No. 1 to Agreement No. 50276; and 

• Copy of Modification No. 2 to Agreement No. 50276; and 

• Copy of Modification No. 3 to Agreement No. 50276; executed by SP Plus Corporation 

 

Please contact Cathy Widener, Chief External Affairs Officer, at 650-821-5023 if you have any questions 

or concerns regarding this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Kantrice Ogletree/s/ 

 

Kantrice Ogletree 

Commission Secretary 

 
Enclosures 

 

cc: Cathy Widener, Chief External Affairs Office 

 


